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It Takes All Kinds of People………………..      
…to make a test go well!  We are looking for 
testers of various ethnicities.  Specifically, 
we have a current need for testers with 
Black/African or Hispanic/Latino heritage.  If 
you have friends or family with a non-

caucasian ethnicity we hope you’ll tell them 
about FPI Testers.  Once they sign up, they 

will be able to screen immediately for any 

available tests. 

 

Baby It’s COLD Outside! 
It’s enough to give anyone the chills!  If you 

are sick, we ask that you refrain from testing 
until you are well again.  You will not be 

penalized if you call to cancel.   Our site 
operations team has an obligation to turn 
away testers who are obviously ill, in order 

to protect our other testers.  We want you 
back on your feet and testing with us again 

as soon as possible, so stay home, stay 
warm, get plenty of rest, and get well soon!   

 

‘Tis the Season… For Cancellations! 
We receive many cancellations at this time 
of year due to illness and bad weather.  
That can be good news for you! 

If you have qualified for a test but no 
available sessions work for you, check 
again!  When we receive cancellations we 
open those spots up to those who have 
already qualified.  You’ll find all open spots  
in your Session Selector on the website. 

 
  
 

 

 

 

Turning 18?  Happy Birthday! 
Under our new system, all testers who are 18 or 
older must have their own individual accounts.  If 
you have previously been a child tester under your 
parents’ account,  please call our Customer Care 
Department to create your own account.  Once this 
has been done you will begin receiving emails 
about upcoming tests and you can log in to see 
which tests are available to you. 
 
 
Enjoy Testing with FPI? 
Tell your friends and family how easy it is to test 
with FPI!  We regularly conduct tests in locations 
throughout the metro area. New testers may sign 
up at www.fpitesters.com, or call our Customer 
Care department at (763) 354-2776.  
 
 

Follow FPI Testers On Twitter and Facebook! 
We post up-to-the-minute news on tests and we 
also have some fun!  Check us out to see what 
we’re talking about today!.................................... 
 
You’ll find us at facebook.com/fpitesters and  
twitter.com/fpitesters. 
 

 

 

Customer Care: 
763.354.2776 
9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 
www.fpitesters.com 
 

Thank You For Being An FPI Tester! 

    Sharing Your Opinion Pays! 

 

 

 

 
 


